
 

 

VISA P-CARD PURCHASES DOWN   

Greetings, 
 
Currently, all Visa P-Cards are experiencing an issue and all transactions are being declined. 
This is an issue with Visa, not the WyoCloud system. Visa and our bank provider are working 
diligently to fix the issue and until this is resolved, please discontinue using the p-card for any 
purchases.  We will let you know when this is back up and working. 
 
 
Best, 
 
The WyoCloud Team  

  

Contact Information   

The WyoCloud Team 
Email:wyocloud@uwyo.edu  
www.uwyo.edu/wyocloud 

Need help with WyoCloud? 
Contact the UW Help Desk 
766-4357, Option #1 
userhelp@uwyo.edu 
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